Legislative Committee Report:
10/5/2015


Nicole Helregel took over as Legislative Committee Chair in July 2015 (after interning at the HSLI Fall 2014 conference). Her goal as committee chair will be to foster awareness of state and federal legislation that impact the practice of health sciences librarianship. She will update the newletter and send out email updates every other week and hopes to encourage civic engagement throughout the HSLI membership. She also hopes that Illinois will get its act together and pass a budget soon so that she will have more to write about in the coming weeks/months. Please feel free to contact her with updates or questions about legislative issues that affect health science librarians.
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